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Dear Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Case Team,

Where do i submit comments before the deadline of 12th of March?

The process and documents being shared are very complected and am i
extremely anxious and saddened by the proposal.

I help manage an area of woodland south of Gatwick Airport, the disturbance of
the existing infrastructure to wildlife is already very apparent and the idea of more
fights is deeply concerning.

As well as the local impacts, the impact on the global climate is terrifying and we
are watching as weather systems become more intense and chaotic everyday
across the globe due to our huge emissions. 80% of the global population has
never been on a flight - why must this countries selfish entitlement come at such a
massive and unjust cost.

Thank you for holding space for consultation, this proposal really is monumental
and if it goes ahead will push our beautiful planet and its precious wildlife one step
closer to extinction.

If you would kindly provide detail on where to submit comments before the 12th of
March i would be very grateful, i am so distressed and hope my voice can count
for something.

Best wishes,

Lawrence

Brantridge Forest Woodland Manager and Ranger for the South Downs National
Park Authority - all views are my own.




